Sue W. Brooks, Chairman U.S. House Ethics Committee 1015 Longworth HOB Washington, DC 20515

Phone: 202/225-7103 Fax: 202/225-7392

Dear Chairman Brooks,

After contacting the U.S. House Ethics Committee 31 January 2017, with regard to unethical behavior in Congress, instructions were given that Petitions for Redress of Grievance must be submitted in writing to this committee.

Being informed of such, I thus contact you to call for an investigation into the fact We the People have made numerous unsuccessful attempts by phone to reach Mr. Paul D. Ryan, Speaker of the House of Representatives, since he assumed that position on 29 October 2015. No live human being has once picked up the phone to answer.

Please know copies of the record, showing the attempted calls to reach staff for Congressman and Speaker Paul D. Ryan in 2015, 2016, and also attempts made into the second month of 2017 will be sent to your attention via USPO.

The attempts made in 2016 to communicate with any of the five known available phone numbers to reach Paul D. Ryan, as you will see referenced (Janesville, WI 608/752-4050; Kenosha, WI 262/654-1901; Racine, WI 262/637-0510; DC Speaker 202/225-0600; DC Congress 202/225-3031), were all voice mail recordings answering the phone, never a real live person.

After 4 January 2017, a change took place in how calls apparently are being blocked from public access by this office. Since 5 January 2017, when calls placed to all five phone numbers to reach Paul D. Ryan are made, it is no longer a voice mail greeting with prompts, but a perpetual busy signal.

I find that very troubling, considering that, since at least 29 October 2015, the American people CANNOT reach the Speaker of the House by phone. Moreover, when calls are purposely made on the **weekend** and **after midnight** to see if there is a pattern of behavior, (when you would not expect anybody to answer the phone, as it's not "business hours"), the phone calls are met, with yet again, a busy signal. How can this be? This is a real problem and a grievance that needs Congressional Redress immediately.

How can real Americans expect to get the work needed to be done to clean up the mess in order to drain the swamp created by so many in the last 8 years and more, when our true red, white, and blue phone calls are futile in their attempts to reach the Speaker of the House of Representatives? The effort to reach the third most powerful position in our republican form of government for Petition for Redress should not be an effort in vain. Your honorable action is required, and your Congressional Oath, before God Almighty, demands it and We the People demand it. Thank you.

Respectfully,

Michael D. Jack R.N. +3ch 33:12KJB 7 Februar 2017

TIME : 02/07/2017 10:51 NAME : FAX : TEL : SER.#: 000G9N972443

DATE,TIME FAX NO./NAME DURATION PAGE(S) RESULT MODE

02/07 10:50 12022257392 00:00:37 01 OK STANDARD

Brooks

Patrick Meehan U.S. House Ethics Committee 1015 Longworth HOB Washington, DC 20515 Phone: 202/225-2011

Fax: 202/226-0280

Dear Congressman Meehan,

After contacting the U.S. House Ethics Committee 31 January 2017, with regard to unethical behavior in Congress, instructions were given that Petitions for Redress of Grievance must be submitted in writing to this committee.

Being informed of such, I thus contact you to call for an investigation into the fact We the People have made numerous unsuccessful attempts by phone to reach Mr. Paul D. Ryan, Speaker of the House of Representatives, since he assumed that position on 29 October 2015. No live human being has once picked up the phone to answer.

Please know copies of the record, showing the attempted calls to reach staff for Congressman and Speaker Paul D. Ryan in 2015, 2016, and also attempts made into the second month of 2017 will be sent to your attention via USPO.

The attempts made in 2016 to communicate with any of the five known available phone numbers to reach Paul D. Ryan, as you will see referenced (Janesville, WI 608/752-4050; Kenosha, WI 262/654-1901; Racine, WI 262/637-0510; DC Speaker 202/225-0600; DC Congress 202/225-3031), were all voice mail recordings answering the phone, never a real live person.

After 4 January 2017, a change took place in how calls apparently are being blocked from public access by this office. Since 5 January 2017, when calls placed to all five phone numbers to reach Paul D. Ryan are made, it is no longer a voice mail greeting with prompts, but a perpetual busy signal.

I find that very troubling, considering that, since at least 29 October 2015, the American people CANNOT reach the Speaker of the House by phone. Moreover, when calls are purposely made on the **weekend** and **after midnight** to see if there is a pattern of behavior, (when you would not expect anybody to answer the phone, as it's not "business hours"), the phone calls are met, with yet again, a busy signal. How can this be? This is a real problem and a grievance that needs Congressional Redress immediately.

How can real Americans expect to get the work needed to be done to clean up the mess in order to drain the swamp created by so many in the last 8 years and more, when our true red, white, and blue phone calls are futile in their attempts to reach the Speaker of the House of Representatives? The effort to reach the third most powerful position in our republican form of government for Petition for Redress should not be an effort in vain. Your honorable action is required, and your Congressional Oath, before God Almighty, demands it and We the People demand it. Thank you.

Respectfully,

Muchan D. Jackan R. N. Bah 33:12 KJB 7 February 2017

TIME : 02/07/2017 10:43 NAME : FAX : TEL : SER.# : 000G9N972443

DATE,TIME FAX NO./NAME DURATION PAGE(S) RESULT MODE

02/07 10:41 12022260280 00:00:36 01 OK STANDARD

Meehan

Trey Gowdy
U.S. House Ethics Committee
1015 Longworth HOB
Washington, DC 20515
Phone: 202/225-6030

Fax: 202/226-1177

Dear Congressman Gowdy,

After contacting the U.S. House Ethics Committee 31 January 2017, with regard to unethical behavior in Congress, instructions were given that Petitions for Redress of Grievance must be submitted in writing to this committee.

Being informed of such, I thus contact you to call for an investigation into the fact We the People have made numerous unsuccessful attempts by phone to reach Mr. Paul D. Ryan, Speaker of the House of Representatives, since he assumed that position on 29 October 2015. No live human being has once picked up the phone to answer.

Please know copies of the record, showing the attempted calls to reach staff for Congressman and Speaker Paul D. Ryan in 2015, 2016, and also attempts made into the second month of 2017 will be sent to your attention via USPO.

The attempts made in 2016 to communicate with any of the five known available phone numbers to reach Paul D. Ryan, as you will see referenced (Janesville, WI 608/752-4050; Kenosha, WI 262/654-1901; Racine, WI 262/637-0510; DC Speaker 202/225-0600; DC Congress 202/225-3031), were all voice mail recordings answering the phone, never a real live person.

After 4 January 2017, a change took place in how calls apparently are being blocked from public access by this office. Since 5 January 2017, when calls placed to all five phone numbers to reach Paul D. Ryan are made, it is no longer a voice mail greeting with prompts, but a perpetual busy signal.

I find that very troubling, considering that, since at least 29 October 2015, the American people CANNOT reach the Speaker of the House by phone. Moreover, when calls are purposely made on the **weekend** and **after midnight** to see if there is a pattern of behavior, (when you would not expect anybody to answer the phone, as it's not "business hours"), the phone calls are met, with yet again, a busy signal. How can this be? This is a real problem and a grievance that needs Congressional Redress immediately.

How can real Americans expect to get the work needed to be done to clean up the mess in order to drain the swamp created by so many in the last 8 years and more, when our true red, white, and blue phone calls are futile in their attempts to reach the Speaker of the House of Representatives? The effort to reach the third most powerful position in our republican form of government for Petition for Redress should not be an effort in vain. Your honorable action is required, and your Congressional Oath, before God Almighty, demands it and We the People demand it. Thank you.

Respectfully,

Michael D. Jackan D.W. Fsalm 33:12 KJB 7 February 2017

FAX JOURNAL REPORT

TIME : 02/07/2017 10:38 NAME : FAX : TEL : SER.# : 000G9N972443

HT LEVEL COL					KAN BURGARA		
NO.	DATE	TIME	FAX NO./NAME	DURATION	PAGE(S)	RESULT	COMMENT
#1192 #1221334#1225 67 #12227 #1230 12230 12230 12336678#1333678#1442 #1443 #1444 #1443 #1445 #145523 #15567880#165	01/30 01/30 01/30 01/30 01/30 01/30 01/30 01/31	1081772557542215434395888112333355588811233338888888888888888	18882119900 13174527685 1317427685 18773001280 18449300236 18449300236 13093538841 19162676360 19207964831 3094950954 18005417166 18663474483 12174234575 13149917778 15152263129 16306532895 18009051857 18009051857 18009051851 12173782257 16105464771 13094443034 1309443034 1309443034 1309443034 3096822045 13099441118 18552445016 13148519466 3096765626 18009051851 18009051851 18009051851 18009051851 1809943114 3096770098 12022259249 12022259249 12022255974 12022255974 12022255974	50 01:45 03:48 03:248 03:229 03:229 05:332 02:038 02:038 02:000 03:41 02:000 03:41 02:15 04:330 04:3	04 04 04 09 01 01 01 01 01 01 01 01 01 01 01 01 01	PRINT NO. PRINT NO. <t< td=""><td>ECM COMMON MANAGEMENT COMMON COMMON MANAGEMENT COMMON COMMON MANAGEMENT COMMON COMMON COMMON COMMON CO</td></t<>	ECM COMMON MANAGEMENT COMMON COMMON MANAGEMENT COMMON COMMON MANAGEMENT COMMON COMMON COMMON COMMON CO

BUSY: BUSY/NO RESPONSE
NG : POOR LINE CONDITION / OUT OF MEMORY
CV : COVERPAGE
POL : POLLING
RET : RETRIEVAL
PC : PC-FAX

Kenny Marchant U.S. House Ethics Committee 1015 Longworth HOB Washington, DC 20515

Phone: 202/225-6605 Fax: 202/225-0074

Dear Congressman Marchant,

After contacting the U.S. House Ethics Committee 31 January 2017, with regard to unethical behavior in Congress, instructions were given that Petitions for Redress of Grievance must be submitted in writing to this committee.

Being informed of such, I thus contact you to call for an investigation into the fact We the People have made numerous unsuccessful attempts by phone to reach Mr. Paul D. Ryan, Speaker of the House of Representatives, since he assumed that position on 29 October 2015. No live human being has once picked up the phone to answer.

Please know copies of the record, showing the attempted calls to reach staff for Congressman and Speaker Paul D. Ryan in 2015, 2016, and also attempts made into the second month of 2017 will be sent to your attention via USPO.

The attempts made in 2016 to communicate with any of the five known available phone numbers to reach Paul D. Ryan, as you will see referenced (Janesville, WI 608/752-4050; Kenosha, WI 262/654-1901; Racine, WI 262/637-0510; DC Speaker 202/225-0600; DC Congress 202/225-3031), were all voice mail recordings answering the phone, never a real live person.

After 4 January 2017, a change took place in how calls apparently are being blocked from public access by this office. Since 5 January 2017, when calls placed to all five phone numbers to reach Paul D. Ryan are made, it is no longer a voice mail greeting with prompts, but a perpetual busy signal.

I find that very troubling, considering that, since at least 29 October 2015, the American people CANNOT reach the Speaker of the House by phone. Moreover, when calls are purposely made on the **weekend** and **after midnight** to see if there is a pattern of behavior, (when you would not expect anybody to answer the phone, as it's not "business hours"), the phone calls are met, with yet again, a busy signal. How can this be? This is a real problem and a grievance that needs Congressional Redress immediately.

How can real Americans expect to get the work needed to be done to clean up the mess in order to drain the swamp created by so many in the last 8 years and more, when our true red, white, and blue phone calls are futile in their attempts to reach the Speaker of the House of Representatives? The effort to reach the third most powerful position in our republican form of government for Petition for Redress should not be an effort in vain. Your honorable action is required, and your Congressional Oath, before God Almighty, demands it and We the People demand it. Thank you.

Respectfully,

Michael D. Jacken R. M. Psdn 33:12KJB

TIME : 02/07/2017 10:36 NAME : FAX : TEL : SER.# : 000G9N972443 *

DATE,TIME FAX NO./NAME DURATION PAGE(S) RESULT MODE

02/07 10:35 12022250074 00:00:36 01 OK STANDARD

Marchant

Theodore E. Deutch U.S. House Ethics Committee 1015 Longworth HOB Washington, DC 20515 Phone: 202/225-3031

Fax: 202/225-5974

Dear Congressman Deutch,

After contacting the U.S. House Ethics Committee 31 January 2017, with regard to unethical behavior in Congress, instructions were given that Petitions for Redress of Grievance must be submitted in writing to this committee.

Being informed of such, I thus contact you to call for an investigation into the fact We the People have made numerous unsuccessful attempts by phone to reach Mr. Paul D. Ryan, Speaker of the House of Representatives, since he assumed that position on 29 October 2015. No live human being has once picked up the phone to answer.

Please know copies of the record, showing the attempted calls to reach staff for Congressman and Speaker Paul D. Ryan in 2015, 2016, and also attempts made into the second month of 2017 will be sent to your attention via USPO.

The attempts made in 2016 to communicate with any of the five known available phone numbers to reach Paul D. Ryan, as you will see referenced (Janesville, WI 608/752-4050; Kenosha, WI 262/654-1901; Racine, WI 262/637-0510; DC Speaker 202/225-0600; DC Congress 202/225-3031), were all voice mail recordings answering the phone, never a real live person.

After 4 January 2017, a change took place in how calls apparently are being blocked from public access by this office. Since 5 January 2017, when calls placed to all five phone numbers to reach Paul D. Ryan are made, it is no longer a voice mail greeting with prompts, but a perpetual busy signal.

I find that very troubling, considering that, since at least 29 October 2015, the American people CANNOT reach the Speaker of the House by phone. Moreover, when calls are purposely made on the **weekend** and **after midnight** to see if there is a pattern of behavior, (when you would not expect anybody to answer the phone, as it's not "business hours"), the phone calls are met, with yet again, a busy signal. How can this be? This is a real problem and a grievance that needs Congressional Redress immediately.

How can real Americans expect to get the work needed to be done to clean up the mess in order to drain the swamp created by so many in the last 8 years and more, when our true red, white, and blue phone calls are futile in their attempts to reach the Speaker of the House of Representatives? The effort to reach the third most powerful position in our republican form of government for Petition for Redress should not be an effort in vain. Your honorable action is required, and your Congressional Oath, before God Almighty, demands it and We the People demand it. Thank you.

Respectfully,

Michael D. Jackn R. N. Psch 33:12 KJB

TIME : 02/07/2017 10 NAME : FAX : TEL : SER.#: 000G9N972443 : 02/07/2017 10:26 :

DATE,TIME FAX NO./NAME DURATION PAGE(S) RESULT MODE

02/07 10:25 12022255974 00:00:38 01 OK STANDARD

Deutch

Yvette D. Clake U.S. House Ethics Committee 1015 Longworth HOB Washington, DC 20515 Phone: 202/225-6231

Fax: 202/226-0112

Dear Congressman Clarke,

After contacting the U.S. House Ethics Committee 31 January 2017, with regard to unethical behavior in Congress, instructions were given that Petitions for Redress of Grievance must be submitted in writing to this committee.

Being informed of such, I thus contact you to call for an investigation into the fact We the People have made numerous unsuccessful attempts by phone to reach Mr. Paul D. Ryan, Speaker of the House of Representatives, since he assumed that position on 29 October 2015. No live human being has once picked up the phone to answer.

Please know copies of the record, showing the attempted calls to reach staff for Congressman and Speaker Paul D. Ryan in 2015, 2016, and also attempts made into the second month of 2017 will be sent to your attention via USPO.

The attempts made in 2016 to communicate with any of the five known available phone numbers to reach Paul D. Ryan, as you will see referenced (Janesville, WI 608/752-4050; Kenosha, WI 262/654-1901; Racine, WI 262/637-0510; DC Speaker 202/225-0600; DC Congress 202/225-3031), were all voice mail recordings answering the phone, never a real live person.

After 4 January 2017, a change took place in how calls apparently are being blocked from public access by this office. Since 5 January 2017, when calls placed to all five phone numbers to reach Paul D. Ryan are made, it is no longer a voice mail greeting with prompts, but a perpetual busy signal.

I find that very troubling, considering that, since at least 29 October 2015, the American people CANNOT reach the Speaker of the House by phone. Moreover, when calls are purposely made on the **weekend** and **after midnight** to see if there is a pattern of behavior, (when you would not expect anybody to answer the phone, as it's not "business hours"), the phone calls are met, with yet again, a busy signal. How can this be? This is a real problem and a grievance that needs Congressional Redress immediately.

How can real Americans expect to get the work needed to be done to clean up the mess in order to drain the swamp created by so many in the last 8 years and more, when our true red, white, and blue phone calls are futile in their attempts to reach the Speaker of the House of Representatives? The effort to reach the third most powerful position in our republican form of government for Petition for Redress should not be an effort in vain. Your honorable action is required, and your Congressional Oath, before God Almighty, demands it and We the People demand it. Thank you.

Respectfully,

Michael D. Jack R. P. Psak 33:12 KJB 7 February 2017

TIME : 02/07/2017 10:24 NAME : FAX : TEL : SER.# : 000G9N972443

DATE,TIME FAX NO./NAME DURATION PAGE(S) RESULT MODE

...

02/07 10:23 12022250112 00:00:36 01 OK STANDARD Clarke

Jared Polis U.S. House Ethics Committee 1015 Longworth HOB Washington, DC 20515 Phone: 202/225-2161

Fax: 202/226-7840

Dear Congressman Polis,

After contacting the U.S. House Ethics Committee 31 January 2017, with regard to unethical behavior in Congress, instructions were given that Petitions for Redress of Grievance must be submitted in writing to this committee.

Being informed of such, I thus contact you to call for an investigation into the fact We the People have made numerous unsuccessful attempts by phone to reach Mr. Paul D. Ryan, Speaker of the House of Representatives, since he assumed that position on 29 October 2015. No live human being has once picked up the phone to answer.

Please know copies of the record, showing the attempted calls to reach staff for Congressman and Speaker Paul D. Ryan in 2015, 2016, and also attempts made into the second month of 2017 will be sent to your attention via USPO.

The attempts made in 2016 to communicate with any of the five known available phone numbers to reach Paul D. Ryan, as you will see referenced (Janesville, WI 608/752-4050; Kenosha, WI 262/654-1901; Racine, WI 262/637-0510; DC Speaker 202/225-0600; DC Congress 202/225-3031), were all voice mail recordings answering the phone, never a real live person.

After 4 January 2017, a change took place in how calls apparently are being blocked from public access by this office. Since 5 January 2017, when calls placed to all five phone numbers to reach Paul D. Ryan are made, it is no longer a voice mail greeting with prompts, but a perpetual busy signal.

I find that very troubling, considering that, since at least 29 October 2015, the American people CANNOT reach the Speaker of the House by phone. Moreover, when calls are purposely made on the **weekend** and **after midnight** to see if there is a pattern of behavior, (when you would not expect anybody to answer the phone, as it's not "business hours"), the phone calls are met, with yet again, a busy signal. How can this be? This is a real problem and a grievance that needs Congressional Redress immediately.

How can real Americans expect to get the work needed to be done to clean up the mess in order to drain the swamp created by so many in the last 8 years and more, when our true red, white, and blue phone calls are futile in their attempts to reach the Speaker of the House of Representatives? The effort to reach the third most powerful position in our republican form of government for Petition for Redress should not be an effort in vain. Your honorable action is required, and your Congressional Oath, before God Almighty, demands it and We the People demand it. Thank you.

Respectfully,

Michael D. Joelen R. N. Fram 33:12 KTB
7 February 2017

TIME : 02/07/2017 10:15 NAME : FAX : TEL : SER.# : 000G9N972443

DATE,TIME FAX NO./NAME DURATION PAGE(S) RESULT MODE

02/07 10:15 12022267840 00:00:36 01 OK

Polis

STANDARD

Darin LaHood U.S. House of Representatives 1424 Longworth HOB Washington, DC 20515 Phone: 202/225-6201

Fax: 202/225-9249

Dear Congressman LaHood,

After contacting the U.S. House Ethics Committee 31 January 2017, with regard to unethical behavior in Congress, instructions were given that Petitions for Redress of Grievance must be submitted in writing to this committee.

Being informed of such, I thus contact you to call for an investigation into the fact We the People have made numerous unsuccessful attempts by phone to reach Mr. Paul D. Ryan, Speaker of the House of Representatives, since he assumed that position on 29 October 2015. No live human being has once picked up the phone to answer.

Please know copies of the record, showing the attempted calls to reach staff for Congressman and Speaker Paul D. Ryan in 2015, 2016, and also attempts made into the second month of 2017 will be sent to your attention via USPO.

The attempts made in 2016 to communicate with any of the five known available phone numbers to reach Paul D. Ryan, as you will see referenced (Janesville, WI 608/752-4050; Kenosha, WI 262/654-1901; Racine, WI 262/637-0510; DC Speaker 202/225-0600; DC Congress 202/225-3031), were all voice mail recordings answering the phone, never a real live person.

After 4 January 2017, a change took place in how calls apparently are being blocked from public access by this office. Since 5 January 2017, when calls placed to all five phone numbers to reach Paul D. Ryan are made, it is no longer a voice mail greeting with prompts, but a perpetual busy signal.

I find that very troubling, considering that, since at least 29 October 2015, the American people CANNOT reach the Speaker of the House by phone. Moreover, when calls are purposely made on the **weekend** and **after midnight** to see if there is a pattern of behavior, (when you would not expect anybody to answer the phone, as it's not "business hours"), the phone calls are met, with yet again, a busy signal. How can this be? This is a real problem and a grievance that needs Congressional Redress immediately.

How can real Americans expect to get the work needed to be done to clean up the mess in order to drain the swamp created by so many in the last 8 years and more, when our true red, white, and blue phone calls are futile in their attempts to reach the Speaker of the House of Representatives? The effort to reach the third most powerful position in our republican form of government for Petition for Redress should not be an effort in vain. Your honorable action is required, and your Congressional Oath, before God Almighty, demands it and We the People demand it. Thank you.

Respectfully,

Muchael D. Jackan R.N. Psalm 33:12 KJB 7 February 2017

TIME : 02/07/2017 09:58 NAME : FAX : TEL : SER.# : 000G9N972443

è.,

DATE, TIME FAX NO./NAME DURATION PAGE(S) RESULT MODE

02/07 09:56 12022259249 00:00:37 01 OK STANDARD

LaHood My Rep.

Anthony G. Brown U.S. House Ethics Committee 1015 Longworth HOB Washington, DC 20515

Phone: 202/225-8699 Fax: 202/225-8714

Dear Congressman Brown,

After contacting the U.S. House Ethics Committee 31 January 2017, with regard to unethical behavior in Congress, instructions were given that Petitions for Redress of Grievance must be submitted in writing to this committee.

Being informed of such, I thus contact you to call for an investigation into the fact We the People have made numerous unsuccessful attempts by phone to reach Mr. Paul D. Ryan, Speaker of the House of Representatives, since he assumed that position on 29 October 2015. No live human being has once picked up the phone to answer.

Please know copies of the record, showing the attempted calls to reach staff for Congressman and Speaker Paul D. Ryan in 2015, 2016, and also attempts made into the second month of 2017 will be sent to your attention via USPO.

The attempts made in 2016 to communicate with any of the five known available phone numbers to reach Paul D. Ryan, as you will see referenced (Janesville, WI 608/752-4050; Kenosha, WI 262/654-1901; Racine, WI 262/637-0510; DC Speaker 202/225-0600; DC Congress 202/225-3031), were all voice mail recordings answering the phone, never a real live person.

After 4 January 2017, a change took place in how calls apparently are being blocked from public access by this office. Since 5 January 2017, when calls placed to all five phone numbers to reach Paul D. Ryan are made, it is no longer a voice mail greeting with prompts, but a perpetual busy signal.

I find that very troubling, considering that, since at least 29 October 2015, the American people CANNOT reach the Speaker of the House by phone. Moreover, when calls are purposely made on the **weekend** and **after midnight** to see if there is a pattern of behavior, (when you would not expect anybody to answer the phone, as it's not "business hours"), the phone calls are met, with yet again, a busy signal. How can this be? This is a real problem and a grievance that needs Congressional Redress immediately.

How can real Americans expect to get the work needed to be done to clean up the mess in order to drain the swamp created by so many in the last 8 years and more, when our true red, white, and blue phone calls are futile in their attempts to reach the Speaker of the House of Representatives? The effort to reach the third most powerful position in our republican form of government for Petition for Redress should not be an effort in vain. Your honorable action is required, and your Congressional Oath, before God Almighty, demands it and We the People demand it. Thank you.

Respectfully,

Michael Denelon P.N. Balm 33:12 KJB 7 February 2017

TIME : 02/07/2017 10:06 NAME : FAX : TEL : SER.# : 000G9N972443

DATE,TIME FAX NO./NAME DURATION PAGE(S) RESULT MODE

02/07 10:06 12022258714 00:00:00 00 BUSY STANDARD

Brown Correct for # is 202/225-8714, but was not functioning per Staffe 202/225-8699 on 8 February 2017.

BUSY: BUSY/NO RESPONSE

Leonard Lance
U.S. House Ethics Committee
1015 Longworth HOB
Washington, DC 20515

Phone: 202/225-5361 Fax: 202/225-9470

Dear Congressman Lance,

After contacting the U.S. House Ethics Committee 31 January 2017, with regard to unethical behavior in Congress, instructions were given that Petitions for Redress of Grievance must be submitted in writing to this committee.

Being informed of such, I thus contact you to call for an investigation into the fact We the People have made numerous unsuccessful attempts by phone to reach Mr. Paul D. Ryan, Speaker of the House of Representatives, since he assumed that position on 29 October 2015. No live human being has once picked up the phone to answer.

Please know copies of the record, showing the attempted calls to reach staff for Congressman and Speaker Paul D. Ryan in 2015, 2016, and also attempts made into the second month of 2017 will be sent to your attention via USPO.

The attempts made in 2016 to communicate with any of the five known available phone numbers to reach Paul D. Ryan, as you will see referenced (Janesville, WI 608/752-4050; Kenosha, WI 262/654-1901; Racine, WI 262/637-0510; DC Speaker 202/225-0600; DC Congress 202/225-3031), were all voice mail recordings answering the phone, never a real live person.

After 4 January 2017, a change took place in how calls apparently are being blocked from public access by this office. Since 5 January 2017, when calls placed to all five phone numbers to reach Paul D. Ryan are made, it is no longer a voice mail greeting with prompts, but a perpetual busy signal.

I find that very troubling, considering that, since at least 29 October 2015, the American people CANNOT reach the Speaker of the House by phone. Moreover, when calls are purposely made on the **weekend** and **after midnight** to see if there is a pattern of behavior, (when you would not expect anybody to answer the phone, as it's not "business hours"), the phone calls are met, with yet again, a busy signal. How can this be? This is a real problem and a grievance that needs Congressional Redress immediately.

How can real Americans expect to get the work needed to be done to clean up the mess in order to drain the swamp created by so many in the last 8 years and more, when our true red, white, and blue phone calls are futile in their attempts to reach the Speaker of the House of Representatives? The effort to reach the third most powerful position in our republican form of government for Petition for Redress should not be an effort in vain. Your honorable action is required, and your Congressional Oath, before God Almighty, demands it and We the People demand it. Thank you.

Respectfully,

Michael D. Jacker R. N. Psalm 33:12KJB

TIME : 02/07/2017 10:40 NAME : FAX : TEL : SER.#: 000G9N972443

DATE, TIME FAX NO./NAME DURATION PAGE(S) RESULT MODE

02/07 10:40 12022259470 **Lance** 00:00:00 00 BUSY STANDARD

BUSY: BUSY/NO RESPONSE

```
61550-9998
1653100881
                                          2:12 PM
02/07/2017
                  (800) 275 - 8777
------
Sale
                                                Final
Product
                               Qty
                                                Price
Description
                                              $0.70
                             1
First-Class
Mai 1
Letter
      (Domestic)
      (WASHINGTON, DC 20515) Breaks
(Weight: 0 Lb 1.30 0z)
(Expected Delivery Day)
(Friday 02/10/2017)
First-Class
                                              $0.70
Mail
Letter
      (Domestic)
      (WASHINGTON, DC 20515) Meghan
(Weight: 0 Lb 1.30 Oz) Meghan
(Expected Delivery Day)
       (Friday 02/10/2017)
                                               $0.70
First-Class
 Mail
Letter
       (Domestic)
      (WASHINGTON, DC 20515)
(Weight: 0 Lb 1.30 0z)
(Expected Delivery Day)
(Friday 02/10/2017)
                                               $0.70
 First-Class
 Mail
 Letter
       (Domestic)
       (WASHINGTON, DC 20515)
(Weight: 0 Lb 1.30 0z) Marchant
(Expected Delivery Day)
       (Friday 02/10/2017)
                                               $0.70
 First-Class
 Mai 1
 Letter
       (Domestic)
       (WASHINGTON, DC 20515)
(Weight: 0 Lb 1.30 Oz) Deutch
(Expected Delivery Day)
(Friday 02/10/2017)
                                                $0.70
 First-Class
 Mail
 Letter
        (Domestic)
        (WASHINGTON, DC 20515) Clarke
(Weight: 0 Lb 1.30 0z)
        (Expected Delivery Day)
(Friday 02/10/2017)
  First-Class
                                                $0.70
  Mail
  Letter
        (Domestic)
        (WASHINGTON, DC 20515) Plis
(Weight: D Lb 1.30 Oz) Plis
(Expected Delivery Day)
        (Friday 02/10/2017)
                                                $0.70
  First-Class
  Mail
  Letter
         (Domestic)
        (WASHINGTON, DC 20515)
(Weight: 0 Lb 1.30 0z)
(Expected Delivery Day)
(Friday 02/10/2017)
                                                $0.70
  First-Class
  Mail
  Letter
         (Domestic)
         (WASHINGTON, DC 20515) Brown
(Weight: O Lb 1.30 Oz) (Expected Delivery Day)
(Friday 02/10/2017)
                                                 $0.70
   First-Class
   Mail
   Letter
         (Domestic)
         (WASHINGTON, DC 20515) Lance (Weight: 0 Lb 1.30 0z)
         (Expected Delivery Day)
         (Friday 02/10/2017)
                                                 $7.00
```

Total